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ATTN: Mr. Mark Gordon E i E
Wyoming Environmental Quality Council
122 West 25th Street, Hersehler Bui!ding, Room 1714 g
Cheyenne. WY 82002 FEB 14 2007
FAX:307-777-6134 Terri A. Lorenzon, Director
Environmental Quality Councii
RE: P'roposed Scetion 20
Fam opposed w the proposed scetion 20 1ule changos becansc it will cause great harm to
the cconomy of the State of Wyoming, It will decreass carcor opportunities as well hag
have a long term effect on other jobs, such as real estate, that are not directly related (o —
coal bed methane development. .

The proposed scetion 20 wouldn't allow ranchers to use reservoirs they already have -
permitted 1o feed Hvestock. H will have a negative effeet on their ivelihood as well ag
cause major price increases in the cattle market as decreasin g water supply would also

decrease hord size. Many tauchers were able 1o continue production without having to

Bile bankruptey duc to the positive effeeta of coal bed methane development.

Overall, proposed section 20 is extremely cost incfficicnt, It would hinder the ceconomy,
inerease bunkiuptoy Glings aud lower the average meone rate of Wyomingitcs.

Best Regards,

Tucker 1.. Smith .
sheridan, Wyoming




